
 

 

 

 

 

 

30th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Today the school dealt with a serious incident involving a year 8 pupil. No one was hurt as a result of 

this incident and students were kept safe at all times. 

Please be reassured that the incident has been dealt with in a safe and calm way prioritising the safety 

of our young people.  

All students in year 8 have been spoken to and further reassured. 

The school acted quickly and decisively in dealing with this incident on the advice of the Local Authority 

and all relevant agencies. 

If you have any questions in relation to the said incident please contact Mr Hearnden Assistant 

Principal via d.hearnden@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr J Coughlan 

Principal 
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